
 

 

Please save the date! Saturday, September 20.  This is a one-day-only 

gathering and will only cost $25 per person.    If you know of a 

classmate who does not receive this information, please share this with 

them. 

Also, take a minute and check out our website, Boise High Class of 1965.  

We have Memorials, Photo Albums, and so much more! 

https://boisehighclassof1965.com/

